

*release*

*RTH*  
*RTH*  
From: James Heller  
To: David Hills  
Date: 5/28/04 7:47AM  
Subject: Re: Fwd: Point Beach

Dave

I read the letter to both Pat and Mel; both agreed the issue was NRR.

I have forwarded the issue to NRR and informed them that this is their issue. However, with that said and the transfer in place, you still need to be aware of the issue and brief your management just in case there is an issue that would prompt Caldwell or Grant to make a restart decision.

Jim

*RTH* >>> David Hills 05/28/04 07:28AM >>>  
Jim,

I was gone yesterday and just got back this morning. Do I assume correctly that since this is questioning NRR granting the relief request, that HQ has the lead on this one as well?

*RTH* >>> James Heller 05/27/04 05:48PM >>>  
Joe

I read the attached to the DRP branch chief. He stated that this applies to the relief request that NRR verbally granted today and will be provided in writing to the licensee.

The plant is currently shutdown with criticality scheduled for Wednesday. this means the heatup and pressurization to operating temperature and pressure will most likely occur this weekend. Power operation will follow after low power physic testing.

Jim

CC: Louden, Patrick

*K-7*